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Chuck Emmett

From: Perch Base Communications [perch-base@cox.net]
Sent: Monday, January 02, 2012 3:39 PM
Subject: Flash Traffic #1-2_2012 - Howard Doyle Update

Perch Base USSVI 

Flash Traffic - 01/02/2012                  #1-2_2012 

 
Howard Doyle Update     
===============================================================
================ 
Our shipmate, Howard Doyle, successfully underwent gall bladder surgery this morning 
and was scheduled to be up and walking this afternoon. Tomorrow, it's planned that he 
goes home. 

Shipmates, we've been able to get these updates and info on Howard because his loved 
ones -- and even Howard himself -- kept us informed. But Howard is not special. We are 
all equals as "Bothers of the Phin" and any one of us deserves the same shared 
updates. But, we have to get the information in to get it out. Please, please, tell your 
family to let a Base Officer know of anything that happens to you that puts you in dry 
dock. We all really do care! 

 

 

Chuck Emmett 
Communications Officer 
Perch Base USSVI, Phoenix, AZ 
communications@perch-base.org 
 
 

 


